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I OPPOSE [HB 4150]. 

 

[HB 4150] engages "Third parties" to participate in personal data access, 

transmission an storage. Who pays and how much? 

 

Does the "patient" have any "rights' to oppose and or modify [HB 4150]? 

 

When ever I see "Third Party access to information" contained in Legislation I 

become concerned on "data mining, storage issues and costs (for starters)." 

 

Why are "No" costs  documented in [HB 4150]?  "Third Parties" don't work for "Free." 

 

OHA is beset with poor management issues, why would anyone complicate OHA's 

workload with Prescription Drug Management System  maintenance, data storage, 

data protection, data transmission et cetera. 

 

[HB 4150] on the surface sounds like a good idea but, [HB 4150] generates too many 

questions and provides "No" answers to them. 

 

Bring back [HB 4150] in the Long Session. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs. 

 

 


